
Give feedback on the NDIS Navigator service at your 

school 

The Department of Education has created NDIS Navigators in Victorian Government 

specialist schools. NDIS Navigators help you to understand how: 

• the NDIS works 

• to access the NDIS.  

The Department of Education has employed Deloitte Access Economics to evaluate the 

service. 

Why we need your help 

As you have used the NDIS Navigator service at your child’s school, you are invited to share 

your feedback. Your feedback is important to help improve the service.  

There are three ways to help. You can choose one, two or all three ways to share your 

feedback. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you take part your personal information will not be shared with the Department of 

Education or your school.  

If you don’t provide your feedback, you can still get support from your NDIS 

Navigator.  

 

For more information  

If you would like more information, please contact Alana Hutchison by email: 

alhutchison@deloitte.com.au or 0435 795 363 

If you would like to speak to the Department of Education, please contact: 

ndisnavigators@education.vic.og.au  

  

You can access the 

survey via the link or 

QR code: 

https://surveyapac.de

loitte.com/jfe/form/SV

_3z9A2tbNx238G5o 

Join a short 15-

minute 

conversation.  

The conversation 

can be online or 

via telephone.  

Share your written 

feedback.  

Share written 

feedback to Alana 

Hutchison from 

Deloitte at 

alhutchison@deloitte.

com.au 

Complete a short 5 to 10 

minute survey.  

The survey is open until 

30/06/2025.  
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